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Attached is a Federal Financial Institutions Mmination 
Council (FFIEC) Request for Public Comment on Recourse 
Anan~ements. The FFlEC requests comment on the 
definition of ‘recourse’ and the appropriate reporting and 
capital treatments that should be applied to recourse ar- 
rangements. The dccument also seeks comment on how re- 
course arrangements should be treated under the lending 
limits applicable to savings associations and banks. 

The flve agencies represented on the Council -the Office 
of Thrift Supervision, the Office of the Comptroller of the 
Currency, the Federal Deposit insurance Corporation, the 
Faderal Reserve Board. and the National Credii Union Ad- 
ministration -are considering regulations that would ad- 
dress the capital treatment of recourse atrangements. COm- 
mares from the public will assist tfte agencies in developing 
comprehensive and uniform treatment of recourse arrange- 
ments. Comments are due August 281990. 
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